
 

 

 

        

GUITAR TUITION – Year 4 (September 2023)only 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Mr Moore has a handful of places available for Year 4 children in his Guitar tuition 
groups for next term. Each session will take place during the school day, last for 30 
minutes and involve a small group of approximately five children. 

If your child would like to learn to play the Guitar, please email Mr Moore at 

mooremusiconline@gmail.com entering ‘Glebe Guitar’ in the subject line, with your 
child’s name and class. Please note there are limited new places available and will 
be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

The cost for the term is £81.40 (11 lessons) and the children are expected to commit 
for the whole term. 

IF you are successful in getting a place for your child, you will be notified via a 
payment request from your Parentmail account. 

For the lessons, your child will need to purchase a Guitar and a Guitar book, The 
Guitarist’s Way: Book 1 by Peter Nuttall. 

Should your child already be learning an instrument through school then we would 
ask that you consider carefully whether it would be beneficial to them to take up 
another. 

We ask parents to be responsible for making sure their children practice at least 
three times a week. This will ensure that they make constant and steady progress. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Moore 

mooremusiconline@gmail.com 

 


